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US-77 narrows in Murray Co. for two bridge rehabilitation projects  
North and southbound US-77 will be narrowed to one lane just north of SH-7 at 
Davis starting Wednesday, June 18 until October for a bridge rehabilitation 
project at Chigley Sandy Creek. Portable traffic signals will direct vehicles 
through the work zone.  
 
Once work is complete at Chigley Sandy Creek, north and southbound US-77 will 
be narrowed to one lane just south of SH-17A near Wynnewood from October to 
February for a bridge rehabilitation project at Kickapoo Sandy Creek.  
 
Drivers are asked to pay close attention to construction signs and plan for extra 
travel time in the area.  
 
Additionally, wide loads over 10 feet will be restricted during construction.   
 
For daily lane closures, visit the ODOT website at www.okladot.state.ok.us, then 
click Traffic Advisories. Also, follow @OKDOT on Twitter for timely updates and 
information 
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